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THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

12 Apri12016 

Further to the letter of the Secretary-General dated 1 April 2016 (Al701233) on the 
cooperation between the United Nations and the International Organization for Migration, I 
have the honour to invite you for an infonnal briefmg on UN-10M relations to be held on 
Monday, 18 April at 4 pm in Conference Room 4. 

H.E. Mr. Jan Eliasson, Deputy Secretary-General of the United Nations and 
H.E. Mr. William Lacy Swing, Director General of the International Organization for 
Migration will brief Member States about UN-10M relations. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Pennanent Representatives and 
Pennanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Mogens Lykketoft 


